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Have a LOVELY CHRISTMAS. 

Sincerely,  Doris and  +Alejandro Mesco. 

Dear friends, receive our most sincere greetings to all of you. 

These past months we have been working very hard on repairs, painting new 

facilities for the Ophthalmology area, which is expanding its service area in a 

rented premises in another part of the city. 

 

The Physiotherapy area. It has also been 

moved to a new location where a 

generous lady has donated free use of the 

first floor of her home for a year. And we 

have done some work like putting ramps 

at the entrances for children with 

disabilities and other work. 

 This week we have received a container of wheelchairs from "Joni and Friends", this will be of great help for people 

with disabilities in Arequipa and also in the southern part of Peru. 

 

Finally, thanks to God, the municipality has given us permission to build the new clinic, so we are in the stage of 

seeking financial help from friends and organizations. 

 
My family and I are doing well, thank God, we are still in the rural area, which has been very helpful for Doris. Our 

beloved daughter Helen is a great help because she takes care of Doris while I go to work at MMI. 

 

 

The contagion of the covid has decreased in Arequipa, however it is feared that a third wave will arrive, especially the 

Omicron virus 

 

Little Josué was ill, apparently he had pneumonia, but he is better now. 

 
Dear brothers, our Lord Jesus Christ bless you greatly in this season of Advent. We are very 

grateful for all your help for us, thanks to that financial help I can continue to serve our 

brothers with disabilities in MMI. 

 


